
 

 

 
 

Dear Epiphany Parishioner, 
 
 As an over 20-year member of the Parish of the Epiphany, I joined the Epiphany 
Cornerstone Society in 2023 to help ensure the long-term growth and survival of the church. I 
make an annual pledge and know it covers the operational aspects of the church, including staff, 
maintenance, and care of the property. That is important. Planned gifts, however, help fund 
Epiphany’s endowment, providing an additional measure of financial stability for Epiphany if 
acute needs arise. They provide crucial support for the church’s future. 
 
 The Cornerstone Society is members of the Epiphany community who have made some 
form of planned gift to this parish after they are deceased. I have included Epiphany in my will 
and other bequest documents. In so doing, I hope to promote the parish’s impact over the 
generations to come. Epiphany has impacted both my life and the community deeply over the 
years, and I hope this form of support will help enable it to play these roles for parishioners and 
our community in the future. 
 
 Please consider filling out our Legacy Intention Form and give a copy to Nick Myers or 
Kathryn Dominguez for the church’s records. It will help you frame your intent and help you 
know what information we need from you. Please contact me if you have any questions about 
planned giving. I will be happy to help you directly or put you in contact with persons who can 
answer your questions and facilitate your joining the Cornerstone Society if you so desire. My 
email is fmcfarlan@hbs.edu. I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Faithfully, 
 
F. Warren McFarlan                                                                   
Co-Chair, Bequests & Planned Giving Committee 
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